Karen L. Hall

From: Karen L. Hall

Sent: Thursday, May 11, 2017 8:11 AM

To: Karen L. Hall

Cc: Sonja Williams; Kelli Anderson; Annette M. Anderson; Misty Richardson; Irene Navis
Subject: IMPORTANT: Cancellation of HSWG (5/18/17) and UAWG (5/16/18) Meetings
Importance: High

Good morning FFY17 Homeland Security Grant Program Interested Parties:
The Nevada Division of Emergency Management (NDEM) has not received the federal release of the FFY17 Homeland
Security Grant Program (HSGP) Notice of Funding Opportunity (NOFO) as of 8:00 a.m. this morning. As a result, due to

Open Meeting Law requirements, we must amend the HSGP meeting schedule to accommodate the guidance delay.

The following meetings will be CANCELLED and rescheduled as soon as possible:

Urban Area Working Group (UAWG) Meeting — May 16, 2017
Homeland Security Working Group (HSWG) Meeting — May 18, 2017

To ensure you have received this notification, please respond via email as acknowledgment of this
cancellation.

For HSWG Voting Members Only:

NDEM staff will be calling anyone with travel arrangements to amend as necessary for the HSWG Meeting.

For further information, please contact:

Sonja Williams

Grants and Projects Supervisor
Ph: (775) 687-0388
swilliams@dps.state.nv.us

Kelli Anderson

Emergency Management Programs Manager
Ph: (775) 687-0321
kanderson@dps.state.nv.us

Annette Anderson

Program Officer |

Ph: (775) 687-0471
amanderson@dps.state.nv.us

Thank you!

B xwren . 30l MBA



Management Analyst Il — Office of Homeland Security

Nevada Department of Public Safety, Division of Emergency Management

2478 Fairview Drive | Carson City, NV 89701




Karen L. Hall

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

Karen Hall <klhall@DPS.STATE.NV.US>

Thursday, May 11, 2017 8:16 AM

NCHS@LISTSERV.STATE.NV.US

Karen L. Hall

IMPORTANT: Cancellation of HSWG (5/18/17) and UAWG (5/16/18) Meetings

Good morning FFY17 Homeland Security Grant Program Interested Parties:

The Nevada Division of Emergency Management (NDEM) has not received the federal release of the FFY17 Homeland
Security Grant Program (HSGP) Notice of Funding Opportunity (NOFO) as of 8:00 a.m. this morning. As a result, due to
Open Meeting Law requirements, we must amend the HSGP meeting schedule to accommodate the guidance delay.

The following meetings will be CANCELLED and rescheduled as soon as possible:

Urban Area Working Group (UAWG) Meeting — May 16, 2017
Homeland Security Working Group (HSWG) Meeting — May 18, 2017

For HSWG Voting Members Only:

NDEM staff will be calling anyone with travel arrangements to amend as necessary for the HSWG Meeting.

For further information, please contact:

Sonja Williams

Grants and Projects Supervisor
Ph: (775) 687-0388
swilliams@dps.state.nv.us

Kelli Anderson

Emergency Management Programs Manager
Ph: (775) 687-0321
kanderson@dps.state.nv.us

Annette Anderson

Program Officer |

Ph: (775) 687-0471
amanderson@dps.state.nv.us

Thank you!
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